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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that the NESHAMINY SCHOOL DISTRICT will accept bids for:

REPAIRS TO EAST AND WEST BLEACHERS AT HARRY E. FRANKS STADIUM –

NESHAMINY HIGH SCHOOL

2001 Old Lincoln Highway, Langhorne, PA 19047

Prospective bidders may obtain Contract Documents in electronic format (PDF) for the described 

project by contacting the Neshaminy School District, Attn: Joseph Rischow, Purchasing Supervisor; 

phone: 215-809-6280; email jrischow@neshaminy.org.

Bidders will not be entitled to review any Contract Documents at the Neshaminy School District 

Offices.

Bids must be returned in a sealed envelope, identified by project name and number, addressed to 

and filed with Joe Rischow, Purchasing Supervisor, Neshaminy School District, 2001 Old 

Lincoln Highway, Langhorne, PA 19047 on or before 10:00 A.M. Prevailing Time on Thursday, 

December 06, 2018.  Note: It is the sole responsibility of the Contractor to return bids to the 

Neshaminy School District by the required date and time. Bids must be submitted on the form and 

in the manner provided in the Contract Documents. Bids submitted otherwise will not be 

considered.

A Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting will be held Tuesday, November 20, 2018 at 10:00 A.M. Prevailing 

Time, in the Purchasing Office, 2001 Old Lincoln Highway, Langhorne, PA 19047.

Inquiries regarding the Project or the Contract Documents may be directed to Jacob Brink, P.E., 

Gilmore & Associates, Inc., 65 E. Butler Avenue, Suite 100, New Britain, PA 18901; facsimile: (215) 

345-8606; email: jbrink@gilmore-assoc.com.  All inquiries must be in writing.

The NESHAMINY SCHOOL DISTRICT reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids or any 

items therein, to waive any non-material defects, and to contract in the best interests of the 

Neshaminy School District.
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